
Notice to Patients Regarding Dr. Orozco, Dr. Reddy, 
and Dr. Fallena 

 

Dear Patients, 

With mixed emotions, we announce the following physicians 
will be leaving Rheumatology Associates to start a new practice 
effective December 31, 2023. 
 

Dr. Catalina Orozco 
Dr. Virginia Reddy 

Dr. Margarita Fallena 
 
If you would like to transfer your care to another Rheumatology 
Associates Physician, please let the receptionist know.  We will 
contact you to schedule with another physician. 
 
If you wish to transfer your care to your doctor’s new practice, 
please call their new office at 972-513-1410.  If transferring 
your care, a copy of your medical records can be obtained by 
scanning the QR code below or visiting our website 
www.DFWRA.com.  
 

 


